
March Third
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Seven

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I acknowledge the receipt of, and thank you for, 
your letter dated March 1, 1967, enclosing statement.

Also, I acknowledge the receipt of the Otis cream 
jug which I am very happy to have.

With my deep appreciation, I enclose my check in 
the sum of one thousand six hundred seventy five dollars 
($1,675.00).

Always, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Cornelius C. Moore
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